
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
SUBJECT: EU sanctions against Russia 
 
Dear Partners, 
 
As you know, in recent years the European Union Council has issued numerous sanctions against the Russian 
Federation, Belarus and the occupied countries in response to the current situation in Ukraine. 
 
The latest regulations provide for a further tightening of trade restrictions in respect of these territories. 
In view of this situation, we inform you that the products of ECLISSE s.r.l., in all their variants, can no longer be 
exported to the Russian Federation, Belarus and the occupied zones. These regulations mention not only the supply 
of material goods but also technical assistance and advice (also in oral form) concerning individual products. 
 
We are therefore obliged to discontinue all supplies of such products to the Russian Federation and to request that 
you likewise refrain from such supplies (even indirectly), in order to comply with applicable law and avoid any risk of 
sanctions (civil, criminal, and administrative), as well as the reputational damage that would ensue. 
 
We also advise all our partners to do their utmost to cope with any sanctions that may arise from improper and 
evasive behavior with respect to these EU measures. 
 
Certain that you will understand the delicate situation we are currently in, we are confident that you will not hesitate 
to implement any measures necessary to comply with the above-mentioned regulatory provisions. 
 
Of course, our offices are available to provide you with any clarifications and explanations. 
 
 

Best regards, 
ECLISSE S.r.l. 

 
 
 


